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At Mamie Agnes Jones Elementary, our vision is to ensure students show 

leadership qualities and character to reach their maximum academic growth 

through rigorous standards and the use of individual goal setting. 

 
 

****************************************************** 
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WEBSITES: 

www.duvalschools.org - For the latest information about Duval County Public Schools, including calendars, 

and links to school sites, log on to duvalschools.org.  Changes in policies and procedures, newsletters and 

coming events are prominently displayed.  You may also use this site to contact School Board Members and 

School District personnel.  Also, please check the Mamie Agnes Jones website for up-to-date information at 

www.duvalschools.org/majones  
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School hours are from 8:30 a.m. to 3:10 p.m. each day.  Students should NOT arrive earlier than 8:00 a.m. 

http://www.duvalschools.org/
http://www.duvalschools.org/majones
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CAFETERIA 

The cafeteria is a vital part of our school. A well-balanced breakfast and lunch are offered at a 

reasonable price. Students’ behavior should reflect self-

http://www.duvalschools.org/majones
http://www.duvalschools.org/
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EXTENDED DAY PROGRAM 
The Extended Day Program operates only on days school is in session and consists of a morning 

session (7:00-8:00 a.m.) and an afternoon session (3:00-6:00 p.m.).  

 

Fees must be paid in advance every month.  A late fee of $25.00 will be charged for late 

payments and for any child not picked up by 6:00 p.m.  A schedule of payment due dates and fees 

will be given to parents at the time of registration. 

To be eligible for enrollment in the Extended Day Program, a child must be enrolled as a regular 

student at the school and the parent must work. For more information, call the Extended Day 

office at 904-266-1214 Extension 213.  

FIELD TRIPS 

Properly supervised and planned educational field trips are an important part of the instructional program.  

A signed permission slip from a parent / guardian is required for all field trips. PERMISSION CANNO(I)4lM
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school premises for treatment.  A letter will be sent to parents of all the children in the classroom, to inform 

them of how to detect head lice and its treatment. Other children in the class will be checked for lice. 

HOMEWORK���$//�VWXGHQWV�DUH�H[SHFWHG�WR�5($'�HYHU\�QLJKW� 

Homework is an important factor in reinforcing skills and learning. Please check \RXU�FKLOG·V�SODQQHU each day 

to determine the homework that has been assigned. The assignment and amount of work will vary from class 

to class. It is the responsibility of the student to complete the assignments and bring them to the teacher. 

PARENT / COMMUNITY ORGANIZATIONS 

All parents and interested individuals are encouraged to join the PTO, attend PTO meetings, and 

participate in PTO-related activities.  Membership dues are a donation that assists in providing 

special programs and activities for our school. 

PTO Fees: Individual Membership: $5.00 

                   Family Membership:      $8.00 

SAC, our School Advisory Council, is made up of parents, staff, business people, and citizens of 

the community. It meets on the 3rd Thursday of the month and plays an active role in advising 

school leadership personnel and informing the community of mutual needs and interests.  

Continued school improvement is a key issue addressed by SAC. Attendance by the public is 

encouraged at all meetings. 

REPORT CARDS / SCHOLARSHIP WARNINGS / PROGRESS REPORTS 

Report cards are issued every nine weeks. These are to be SIGNED BY THE PARENT AND RETURNED TO 

THE HOMEROOM TEACHER WITHIN THREE (3) DAYS TO INDICATE THAT YOU HAVE RECEIVED IT. 
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Parents do not have to wait on the progress report they can view attendance and class grades on a daily basis 

with their Focus Parent Portal login.  

SPECIAL EVENTS 

Birthday Parties 

During COVID-19, there will be no sharing of food.  We extend our “Happy Birthday” 

wish to each youngster on their “special day”, but request that birthday parties be held outside 

of school. No deliveries of gifts, flowers and balloons for students will be allowed in 

classrooms.  Please arrange to give thes

http://www.duvalschools.org/static/offcampus/volunteer/

